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JANE REESE WILKINS 
1614 No. Arroyo Blvd. 
Pasadena, CA 9 1 104 

6267985275 
email: 1uiIkinsbrandv~2~o!._c~m 

May 12,2008 

The Honorable Mayor Bill Bogaard 
City of Pasadena, California 
Office of the Mayor 
Pasadena City Hall, Room 237 
100 North Garfield Avenue 
Pasadena, CA 9 1 109 

Dear Mayor Bogaard: 

I am resigning fiom the Pasadena Accessibility and Disability Commission. I have 
immensely enjoyed the opportunity to serve on this commission. However, due to 
personal reasons, I can no longer have the time to participate. 

Sincerely, 

,,.' Jane Reese-Wilkins 
i 
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cc: Jacque Robinson, City Council District 1 
Robert Gorski, Coordinator 


